
  

iPad Evening for Parents 
Winslow Centre 

Tuesday, February 17, 2015, 6:00 - 7:30pm

This event is for families who have 
purchased, or are considering purchasing 
an iPad, and are looking for ideas to help 
their child experience more success at 
school using technology. 

iDevices such as the iPad, iPod Touch and 
iPhone can have a profound effect on student 
learning and can revolutionize their school 
experience, particularly for students with 
learning differences.  iDevices can allow 
students to access information more easily, 
create products for sharing what they know, 
and to work collaboratively with others on 
projects.  The most significant impact of an 
iDevice is the way that it fosters 
independence and confidence for students. 

This workshop will provide an overview of the 
accessibility tools that are part of an iPad and 
why we find them so effective in schools.  
Students will demonstrate useful productivity 
apps and tools they use to complete class 
assignments with greater success. 

When: Tuesday, February 17,  2015   

Where: Winslow Centre  
1100 Winslow Avenue, Coquitlam 

Time: 6:00 pm - 7:30 pm     

To register for this free event please email: 

Miwa Komori (mkomori@sd43.bc.ca)
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